Dear students,

During the preparation of the test for the February exam period, a technical error occurred. For the part of the test related to parasitology-mycology, the answers were also printed by mistake.
So, the parasitology-mycology part of the test must be repeated. Bacteriology and virology will be reviewed regularly and scored in the usual manner.
Parasitology-mycology part of the exam is scheduled for Monday, February 20 at 9 a.m. in the seminar hall of the Institute of Microbiology (Dr. Subotića 1, 1st floor).
On behalf of the teachers in the February exam period and me as Microbiology Course Director, thank you for your understanding.

Best,

Prof Aleksandar Džamić                                                                               Belgrade, February 17, 2023

